
PERSON-CENTERED 
CARE FOR  
APHASIA 

RESEARCH STUDY 

 

The UK College of Health Sciences is looking for participants in a 

research study concerning Speech Language Pathologist’s use of 

person-centered care in persons with Aphasia. The purpose of this 

research study is to gather more information concerning if and how 

speech-language pathologists use person-centered care. The study 

requires participation in a survey lasting up to approximately 10 

minutes. 
 
 

YOU MAY BE ELIGIBLE TO PARTICIPATE IF YOU: 

• Are a licensed Speech-Language Pathologist 

• CCC Certification 

• Have experience working with patients with neurogenic communication disorders  

• Provide services in the United States  

 
Contact Information: 
Christen Page, PhD, CCC-SLP 

Communication Sciences and Disorders,  

College of Health Sciences  

christen.page@uky.edu 

Carmen Alderman 

carmen.alderman@uky.edu 

 

 

 
Scan the QR code for more information, or visit the link below: 

https://uky.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_efyAsfwF3iT04bI 

 
Place 

QR Code 
Here 
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